BANKRUPTCY “"DATE
June 11, 2018

If someone else would like to receive these “dates, please send
an e-mail to Mary_Frederickson@sdb.uscourts.gov.

CM/ECF Unavailable

So that a server storage upgrade may be performed, our
CM/ECF system will be unavailable on Sunday, June 17, 2018,
from 9:00 a.m. until approximately 1:00 p.m. (Central time).
We apologize for the inconvenience.

Microsoft Edge Browser

A bug in the latest version of the Microsoft Edge browser
(version 42.17134) may cause the browser to:

(1) Insert random text characters into docket entries;
(2) Invalidate search criteria; and
(3) Negatively affect report results.

We recommend using another browser to access CM/ECF until
this issue has been resolved. If you would like additional
information on this issue, click on the link below.

https://developer.microsoft.com/en-us/microsoft-
edge/platform/issues/17544525/

Link
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http://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

